
                   
 

 

 

Call for Expressions of Interest 

Volume 15(1) 2011 

 The Royal Commission into Aboriginal Deaths in Custody: 20 Years On 

 

Established in 1996, the Australian Indigenous Law Review (formerly the Australian Indigenous 

Law Reporter) is a bi-annual, peer-reviewed publication of the Indigenous Law Centre, University 

of New South Wales. Publishing a broad range of commentary on legal issues affecting Indigenous 

peoples in Australia and around the world, the Review provides a platform for academic and 

political debate and aids conceptual developments in Indigenous law. The reputation of the 

Australian Indigenous Law Review is strengthened by its close ties with an Editorial Panel 

comprising a number of Australia’s foremost experts on Indigenous law. 

 

For Volume 15(1), the Australian Indigenous Law Review will publish a thematic edition focusing 

on the Royal Commission Into Aboriginal Deaths In Custody, 20 years on. The project is being run 

in association with the Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander legal services. We are seeking 

expressions of interest for pieces which address a variety of issues, including  retrospective 

analysis of the implementation of the recommendations, gender concerns, over-representation in 

the criminal justice system, and the possibilities and expectations stemming from the 

recommendations going into the future. 

 

While the Australian Indigenous Law Review is an academic publication, its readership also 

includes Australian and international legal practitioners, government departments, Indigenous 

organisations and a range of NGOs. The Review publishes articles not only by lawyers, judges and 

legal academics, but also by political theorists, sociologists, educators, economists, medical 

practitioners, historians and philosophers. We are always looking for new and different 

perspectives on issues and debates in Indigenous law, and we encourage interdisciplinary 



                   
 

 

 

submissions. Both solicited and unsolicited submissions are welcome, and Indigenous authors are 

particularly encouraged to submit. 

 

 

Deadlines   

 

  

200-word expressions of interest: due 15 January 2010 

 

Completed manuscripts: due 1 May 2010 

 

 

Contributors’ Guide 

 

Commentary articles should generally be 5,00015,000 words in length (including references), 

although submissions falling outside these limits may still be considered.  

 

Submissions should be addressed to the Editors and submitted in Word format via email to 

ailr@unsw.edu.au. Suggestions as to content and general enquiries should be addressed to the 

Editors and made via email or telephone to (02) 9385 9636. 

 

The Australian Indigenous Law Review uses the style conventions in the Australian Guide to Legal 
Citation (Melbourne University Law Review Association Inc., Melbourne Journal of International 
Law Inc., 3rd ed, 2010). Further information regarding the Review is available on the Indigenous 
Law Centre website. Back issues are available on AustLII and Informit. 
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